[bookmark: _GoBack]Garden Day
Healthy Learning Academy will be hosting our Fall Garden Day this Saturday, August 24th, from 8:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. Come help improve our school and earn some volunteer hours! It’s a wonderful opportunity to bond with your children, as well as meet other members of the HLA family. If you’d like to attend, please email me or just show up and pitch in! By joining us in some light yardwork, cleaning, and organizing, you’ll help keep our school looking beautiful on both the inside and out!
Volunteer Hours
If you’re looking for other opportunities to volunteer, check out my SignUpGenius page, created by Brian Karcinski, at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4fa8ac23a6fc1-clean3


Notes from the Art Room: Last week, students reviewed how to mix colors by making things with model magic. This week, they had free draw time and decorated their portfolios!
Notes from Coach Mike: Students played a cooperative game called “Guard the Pin” last week, where they worked as a team to use defensive strategies. This week, they played “Clean Your Room,” a game incorporating overhand throwing to clear balls from one side of the field to another. A P.E. rubric will be sent home to explain grading procedures. 

Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on Long a and Long e sounds.
                          	awake	feast 		stray		greet		praise	
                	disease	repeat	display	braces	thief
                   		ashamed	sleeve		waist		beneath	sheepish
                		release	remain	sway		training	niece

August 23, 2019
Spelling
ELA: This week, we covered story structure, summarizing, complete sentences, and simple subjects and predicates. We also studied the prefix, “pre-.”
SS: We reviewed our SS scavenger hunt. 
Math: We’re learning about place value and students created flash cards to prepare for the Ch. 1 vocab test. 
Science: We started a team-building exercise and finished our BOY science test. Ask your child about his/her tower!
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “responsibility.” Being responsible is an essential character trait because it means that you can be trusted to do the right thing. A responsible person requires little supervision when performing a task because s/he holds themselves accountable for their actions.




Camp Crystal
Permission slips, medical forms, and general information about our trip to Camp Crystal from Wednesday, September 4th through Friday, September 6th are attached. These forms need to be filled out and returned by next Friday, August 30th.
Safety Patrol
We will have our Safety Patrol Induction Ceremony this Friday, August 30th at 1:00. Students being inducted will receive a letter home Monday. If your child was not selected this round, s/he will have the chance to reapply after the first grading period.
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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